
Hi  
I am urging you to support HB 2329 because it is the only inclusive proposal on the table to 
replace Oregon’s state song with something that truly reflects and represents the diversity 
of people who have contributed to our state.  
This country was built with the labor of Indigenous, Blacks, Chinese, Japenese, Mexicans, 
etc.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Yolanda  Sanchez 
Evan Kent 
 


